
CONTACT US: CRIMEPREVENTION@MERIDIANCITY.ORG
UPCOMING MEETING: JANUARY 17TH, 2024 10:00AM-11:30AM
TOPIC: SCHOOL RESOURCE OFFICERS

GROUP
UPDATES

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
APARTMENT GROUP!

REGISTER HERE:

HOLIDAY SECURITY & SAFETY TIPS

We hope you have a safe and happy holiday
season! We can't wait to see how this group will

evolve over the next year. 
Jennifer Abrao and Christy Boyes

Now is a great time to remind your residents to take a few extra steps to have a safe
secure holiday season! 

Take packages and mail in as soon
as possible.

Leave exterior porch lights on from
dusk to dawn.
Communicate with neighbors or
management if you will be going out of
town for an extended period of time.
If you warm your vehicle unattended  
before heading out, lock the doors with a
spare set of keys and do not leave
valuables inside.


